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From: Renee
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Water bill at 204 S. Cayuga Road
Date: Sunday, June 22, 2025 11:11:41 PM
Attachments: IMG_1299.png

Dear Mr. McCracken,

My name is Renee Fox. I lived at 204 S. Cayuga Road, Williamsville, NY 14221, from June 1,
2017 through May 31, 2025. Unfortunately, my marriage failed and my divorce has been
effective since February 27, 2025. I was required by court to pay the mortgage and utilities at
what was our Williamsville residence until I moved. At the same time, my ex who no longer
lived there with myself and our children was required to pay me maintenance and child
support. He was not paying, and I could not pay those bills without that support…until
December 2023. I began paying these bills when he started paying me. I am requesting info
because though I was paying the bills, the water bill continued to be delivered only to him —
the one bill I could not get in my own name. I requested to get the bill directly since I was
expected to pay it, but I was told that since the home was in a trust, the trustee or “owner”
would have to make that change. I requested of my estranged husband to at least send the
water bill to me as soon as he received it. He never did. He sent them to me only after late fees
were accrued. The last ECWA bill I received and paid was in August 2024 for $393.80. As it
was, a portion of that was for late fees. This current bill for $911.21 due June 27, is the next
and last bill I received from Carleton, my ex. I want to know how much of this bill is for late
fees because he disregarded my request to send me the bills as soon as he received them so
that I could pay them on time. He needs to reimburse me for the late fees — as he is the cause
for them. This is why I am requesting the original copies of the water bills for 204 S. Cayuga
Road since the Apr-Jun 2024 that I received notice of and paid in August, through the end of
May, 2025. I attached the bill Carleton sent to me via my son.

Thank you,

Renee Fox
For account ending 5295-5
Mobile/240-405-0986
My current address is 
80 Guilford Lane Unit E
Williamsville, NY 14221
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To: Carleton Fox >
Reply To: Paperless@ecwa.org >

‘ Paperless@ecwa.org 15:52

Your Erie County Water Authority
statement is ready.

Dear Erie County Water Authority Customer,

Your current statement is now available for
online viewing.

204 SOUTH CAYUGA
Service Address: RD
WILLIAMSVILLE NY

Total Amount
Due:

You can conveniently view your billing
statement from the online account services
section of our website by clicking the following
link:

WWW.ECWA.ORG/CUSTOMERDASHBOARD

Please do not reply to this e-mail. For account-
related questions you can reach Customer
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